From:

Sent: Sunday, April 21, 2024 8:19 PM

To: Licensing HF: H&F < licensing@lbhf.gov.uk >

Subject: RE: Agenda - Licensing Sub-Committee - 30APR24 @ 2pm- Fulham Football Club

Dear Lorna,

Yes, I do plan to view the 2pm session. I have just discovered the other licence applications are to be heard at 10am which I may not be able to view.

I have just been down to the River Walk and am appalled to see tins and plastic glasses abandoned on the railings beside the river adjacent to FFC and block of flats which have been left following this afternoon's match. The river is suffering enough with sewage and dumping without the added burden of this rubbish which will only be exacerbated if the Council is unwise enough to grant the licences for sale of drinks for off ground consumption. I do hope common sense will prevail. I have also been looking at the same beer cans for months in the part of Bishop's Park which FFC has now been using for years and into which fans throw their rubbish through the rails. Nothing is ever done to clear it and it is very depressing to see our area become a large rubbish tip.

Regards,







